
From: Efrain Silva
To: Linda Amidon
Subject: FW: Child Care Allocation 2013-2014
Date: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 5:03:50 PM

 
 

From:  Lilia Sandoval Neidiffer 
Sent:  Wednesday, October 09, 2013 1:01 PM
To:  Becky Green; Efrain Silva
Cc:  Ted Ceasar; Todd Finnell
Subject:  Child Care Allocation 2013-2014
 
Hello Becky
 
 
I received notification today for our allocation for 2013-14, which is s $71,069 for child care.  I am
going to honor my word and reserve the $50,000 for child care as agreed  and our meeting in April
2013.   In fact, I have set aside the entire amount allocated for child care this year.
 
I just want to remind you that what I pay will depend on the 
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